
Good Morning Gudney, 
 
I can confirm that IPART’s understanding of the services to the properties identified in appendix B of 
your correspdonance dated 29/11/2022 is correct in that they all currently have an on-site sewage 
system approved by Council. 
 
It is noted that excluding them from access to reticulated water and sewer services may however 
have implications for future land use. 
 
Regards, 

 

Brendan Mayman Environmental Health Team Leader 
62-78 Vincent St | PO Box 152 | Cessnock NSW 2325 
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